
When you are homeless... 

What does it mean 
to sleep in a bed? 

Be a part of TBT's Social Action Committee's 
campaign to purchase at least 10 beds for 
Ventura's new permanent homeless shelter 
The ARCH (All Roads Connect to Home). 

Beds must be purchased by the end of January! 

This new 55-bed transitional housing center will house and offer support 
services to those looking to end their homelessness. Each bed costs $500. 

We invite every Torah School class, every Havurah, 
every Rosh Hodesh group, our auxiliaries and boards 
to PURCHASE ONE BED! 

Please make checks payable to TBT with ARCH on memo line. 

For more information, please contact LynnGeller  


